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MEMORAN

TO: 

DUM 

District School Superintendents 

Contact Information: 
Holly Edenfield 
(850) 245-0509 
Holly.Edenfield@fldoe.org 
DPS: 2012-102 

FROM: Pam Stewart 

DATE: June 29, 2012 

SUBJECT: 2012 Paperwork Reduction Report 

Please find attached the Department’s 2012 Paperwork Reduction Report as required by section 
1008.31, Florida Statutes. We appreciate the participation of school district staff earlier this year 
as we gathered facts and perceptions about the development, implementation, monitoring, and 
evaluation mechanisms of key district-level plans and reports. There have been some 
improvements in 2011-12 and more are on the horizon, particularly with regard to federal 
reporting as a result of Florida being granted an ESEA Flexibility Waiver. Thank you for your 
continued focus on student achievement as we work together to streamline paperwork, data 
collection, and reports. 

PLS/he 

PAM STEWART
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